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Memorandum
Item 10f

FOR: School Board Members

FROM: Chris Reitan

DATE: April 25, 2023, 2023

SUBJECT: Craig City Schools Communications Evaluation

Southeast Regional Resource Center (SERRC) developed and administered an internal communications survey
for CCSD staff members. The survey was developed to gauge CCSD staff satisfaction and perceptions of
efficacy as well as to better understand staff expectations of communications from the district, the district’s
schools, and from staff to CCSD administration. The survey was open from January 24, 2023 to February 7,
2023 and received 28 responses of 77 possible for a response rate of 36.4%.

Included with this memo for Board members’ review Craig City Schools Communications Evaluation report
developed by SERRC.

Suggested Motion: This is an information item. No motion for approval is required.

Our students will be compassionate, resilient, self-sufficient, engaged members of their community.
CCSD will establish a community of learning that empowers the whole child to embrace life-long learning and a growth mindset.



